
From: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>
To: Haley, Nikki <govhaley@gov.sc.gov>

Haley, Michael <MichaelHaley@gov.sc.gov>
Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>
Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>
Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>
Smith, Austin <AustinSmith@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 11/10/2015 9:55:18 AM
Subject: RE: EMD Alert: Flood Watches and Warnings

Today, the Savannah, Edisto, Congaree, Black River, Santee, Lynches, and the Little Pee Dee are at some level of flood 
stage.  We are not expecting any requests for state assistance but low-lying areas will be affected. 
 
Good news:
 

 
From: Schimsa, Rebecca 

Sent: Monday, November 09, 2015 9:29 AM

To: 'Haley, Nikki (govhaley@gov.sc.gov)'; Haley, Michael; 'Patel, Swati (swatipatel@gov.sc.gov)'; Pisarik, Holly; 
robgodfrey@gov.sc.gov; Smith, Austin

Subject: EMD Alert: Flood Watches and Warnings
 
Due to the most recent rain, there are several rivers in some sort of flood stage.  Low-lying areas, especially along 
the coast, are anticipated to be affected.  The rivers being watched are:

-          Savannah;
-          Edisto;
-          Congaree;
-          Black River;
-          Santee;
-          Lynches;
-          Little Pee Dee.

 
EMD is not expecting any requests for state assistance.
 
Note on Mullins shelter (Marion County) from last week’s flooding – This shelter closed over the weekend.  All 
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residents were transitioned to alternate housing with friends and family.
 


